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From the initial plan in 1962, all of Skidmore’s 
residences have been along Clinton Street.  The 
recent construction of the Northwoods Village 
Apartments continues this, and future residential 
development will bring this concentration to perhaps 
2,000 students.   
 
Several years ago, the College was unsuccessful in 
its proposal for a new entrance that was intended to 
improve access for students, encourage students to 
walk and bike to recreation areas and classes 
reducing the flow of automobiles in general.  This 
proposal also provided more direct access for 
emergency vehicles to the campus.   
 
We believe the College and community would 
benefit from an independent, professional, 
comprehensive study to examine if a new entrance 
off Clinton Street would improve access, reduce the 
flow of automobiles, and improve safety.  Such a 
study which would include examination of current 
roadway conditions such as grading, site lines, traffic 
flow, pedestrian issues, and related. 
 




